
Liberty Square Condominium Owners Association, Inc. 
Board of Directors / Covenant Amendment Meeting  

April 30th, 2024 
 

The meeting was held virtually via Zoom and was called to order at 5:32 p.m.  Present were as 
follows: 
   Geoff Clarke   President  

Vik Wall   Vice President 
   John Adams   Secretary  
   Chris Varga   Treasurer 
   Jeff Davis    Director at Large 
   Derek Patterson  Property Manager 
   * Two residents were present by Zoom 
 
A meeting notice was mailed and emailed to all owners before the meeting.   
 
The floor was opened for general discussion on the proposed Covenant Amendment to remove the 
prohibition of dogs (a previous 2006 First Amendment).  This meeting will start the 60-day period 
to collect ballots.   
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:54 p.m.    
 

 
Derek Patterson 
Property Manager 

 


